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For the past several months Grosvenor Hotel workers, members of Unite 
Here Local 2, have been negotiating with the Hotel for fair wage increases, 
improved access to health care and retirement security. Thus far the Hotel 
has taken a hard line and refuses to address workers concerns.

Grosvenor hotel workers have not had a contractual wage increase since 
2017 and as a result most service employees at the hotel are now earning 
minimum wage. Long term, this will have a predictable impact on service 
quality and customer experience. 

The hotel has also refused to provide any additional funding for healthcare 
or retirement security. Far too many workers at the Grosvenor lack access to 
healthcare because they do not work sufficient hours. Moreover, employer 
healthcare premiums have been frozen since 2018; despite significant 
increases in healthcare costs since then. In the aftermath of the pandemic 
it is critical to increase health care funding to ensure expanded access to 
healthcare.

Grosvenor workers put their lives at risk to keep the hotel 
running and open throughout the pandemic. They showed 
up to work every day, putting themselves and their families 
at risk, because they believed, when the time came, the 
Hotel would do the right thing. Grosvenor workers deserve 
a fair contract; they deserve to be fairly compensated and 
they deserve to have access to healthcare.

CONTRACT NOW!


